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A Publication of the San Diego Geranium Society
The San Diego Geranium Society meets the Second
Tuesday of the month, 7 p.m., in Room 101 of the

Casa Del Prado in Balboa Park.
Meetings are Free! All Welcome!

Geraniamania  

Planting Since 1972

President’s Message

July is here!  Hope you are all home from vacations
rejuvenated and ready to start trimming those
Geraniums.

Getting rid of the spent blooms will  make the plants
look  better and encourage new growth.  Better place
them so that they do not get the afternoon direct sun. 
They like filtered shade in the Summer.

I'm looking forward to seeing you all at our next
meeting - our Birthday Party Potluck!   We celebrate
our Forty Sixth year in July.  It was all started at a
Booth at the 1972 San Diego County Fair by Phil
Bush.  Our  enthusiastic support of all things
Geranium keeps the Club going!

We have a great speaker scheduled along with the
business meeting.  See you then!

Marilyn Ketteringham
President

July Meeting
Tuesday, July 10, 2018

6:30pm
Birthday PotLuck Dinner - 

Please bring a main dish or side dish to serve 6-8

We’ll be setting up early - so if you can come by 5:30-
6:00, we can use extra hands!

Don’t forget to - 
Bring Cuttings from your Garden -
Bring a plant for “Show and Tell” 

P. sericifolium

Recommended Temperature Zone:  USDA: 10-12

Frost Tolerance: Needs protection on freezing nights

Heat Tolerance: Light shade or morning sun in summer

Sun Exposure: Light shade to full sun

Origin: South Africa (western Cape Province)

Growth Habits: Evergreen shrublet, to 2 feet tall (60 cm)

Watering Needs: Regular water in summer, keep on the
dry side in winter when dormant

Propagation: Seeds, cuttings

Available at www.geraniaceae.com


